
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 5/17/2013 4:15:42 PM
To: Robertson, Michael (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Leak Repair Data Request

Mike, we will try to provide the information as soon as possible, and before 5/24 if possible.

Jane

From: Robertson, Michael [mailto:michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2013 4:04 PM 
To: Yura, Jane
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Lee, Dennis M.; Yee, Frances 
Subject: Leak Repair Data Request

Ms. Jane Yura, Vice President

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Gas Operations - Standards and Policies

Dear Ms. Yura:

Please provide the following data for all Grade 1 leaks found on PG&E’s transmission 
and distribution pipeline facilities for the period 1/1/2010 to 5/1/2013:

Leak ID number1.

Dates the leaks were found and repaired or downgraded2.

Current status of all leaks found3.

Please provide the data requested in a spreadsheet format. Please provide the data 
by May 24, 2013. If you have any questions, please contact me at (213) 576-7082 /
mdr@cpuc.ca.gov or Dennis Lee at (415) 703-2214 / dml@cpuc.ca.gov .
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Michael Robertson

Program Manager

Gas Safety and Reliability Branch

Safety and Enforcement Division
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